
‭Thursday 28th March 2024‬

‭Year 9 Parents’ Evening‬

‭Dear Parent/Carer,‬

‭We are writing to confirm the details regarding the upcoming Year 9 Parents’ Evening; we‬
‭would like to invite you to school on‬‭Thursday 18th‬‭April 2024‬‭.‬

‭The evening will be hosted in our Sports Hall, and teachers will be available from‬‭4.30pm -‬
‭7pm (Last entry 6:30pm)‬‭. Please note that the only‬‭parking available is at the front of school‬
‭on a first come, first served basis. As this is an official school event, we would like to clarify‬
‭expectations.‬

‭On arrival, we will ask you to log your attendance using your mobile device. QR codes will be‬
‭available for you to scan and fill in your child’s form group, surname and first name. As the‬
‭pupils are an important part of this conversation, we ask that they attend the evening. We‬
‭would like them to participate in the conversations so they have a clear insight into their‬
‭progress. It is also a good opportunity for them to be part of a formal and official event and‬
‭involved in professional conversations.‬

‭The tables will be set out so teachers are in alphabetical order. They will be spaced apart so‬
‭that conversations can be private. They will be based behind a desk with chairs in front of‬
‭them for you to sit at during your meetings. There will be clear places to stand whilst waiting‬
‭for your meetings with each teacher.‬

‭Historically, an appointment system has been challenging to achieve at these events, due to‬
‭the nature of people missing time slots or over running. We have therefore decided to run a‬
‭queue system with a first come first served approach. You will have a maximum of 5 minutes‬
‭with each member of staff before moving onto your next teacher. During these meetings, we‬
‭ask that other parents wait patiently and away from the teacher desks to allow privacy.‬



‭We are excited about the opportunity to meet with you in person and discuss your child's‬
‭progress. Once again, thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the best‬
‭education for our young people.‬

‭Yours faithfully,‬

‭G Warnock‬

‭Mr Warnock‬

‭Headteacher‬


